From: Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov

To: Helton. Kelsey; John Mousa; John Herbert; Hutton, Richard H
Cc: Osteen.Bill@epamail.epa.gov

Subject: Fw: Gainesville NW Area UF Well Workplan

Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 10:34:01 AM

Attachments: nganWells NWArea WrkplnlFinal_110409.pdf

Greetings, All,

We believe that this workplan submitted encompasses what was agreed to
in our October 22 call related to Floridan well monitoring installation

and the installation of a recovery well in the area of FW-22B and would
like to approve it within the next week to expedite well installation.

Please look at the submittal and give us any feedback that you have in
the next week so that we may get an early mobilization rolling.

Thank you,

Scott Miller

Remedial Project Manager

Superfund Division

Superfund Remedial Branch

Section C

U.S. EPA Region 4

61 Forsyth Street, SW

Atlanta, GA 30303

Phone (404) 562-9120

Fax (404) 562-8896

————— Forwarded by Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US on 11/10/2009 10:28 AM -----

From: "Erickson, Jim" <Jim.Erickson@geotransinc.com>
To: Scott Miller/R4/USEPA/US@EPA
Cc: "Helton, Kelsey" <Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us>, "Mousa, John" <jjm@alachua.fl.us>,

"Hutton, Richard H"
<HUTTONRH@gru.com>, "Paul, Linda" <PaulLS@koppers.com>, Bill
Osteen/R4/USEPA/US@EPA, "Brourman, Mitch"
<Mitch.Brourman@hanson.biz>, "Council, Greg"
<Greg.Council@geotransinc.com>

Date: 11/04/2009 07:43 PM

Subject:  Gainesville NW Area UF Well Workplan

Mr. Miller, attached is the revised workplan for the installation of

five additional UF Aquifer monitoring wells in the NW and North-central
areas of the KI Site. The workplan also incorporates the installation

of the proposed GW extraction well in the vicinity of FW-22B. We will
schedule the drillers and mobilize to the Site as soon as we receive
written approval of the workplan. Thanks Jim

James R. Erickson, P.G.
Vice President | Principal Hydrogeologist
Main: 303.665.4390 | Fax 303.665.4391
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GeoTrans, Inc. | A Tetra Tech Company
363 Centennial Parkway | Suite 210 | Louisville, CO 80027
(See attached file: FloridanWells_NWArea_WrkplnIFinal_110409.pdf)



